Learn At Home for Everhart Students

We recognize that this is a challenging time for us all.  We want to provide support to you and your child as you try to provide for continued instruction in the home.  This district has provided us with work packets for each grade level and we have some additional supplemental materials that you can use to provide meaningful, engaging and fun instruction.
You can find these printable materials under the Parents & Students tab on the Everhart website.

In addition you can also use the following links off of our website:
	Homework Calendar – an activity for each day of the month that reinforces skills
	Group by Group Blog – choose a book and the sensory activities tied to that book
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Tumble Books – go to the Technology tab on our website and click on Student Tech Links
                             Username:  GES		Password:  0506READ

We also have paper copies of resources available at the school for pick up if printing these is difficult.

Teachers will be in touch with you beginning March 30th about individualized instruction and plans for your child.  We ask that you do what you can to help keep your child learning and engaged.  Setting up a routine with your child and using visual reminders about that schedule and trying to stick with it (to include break times ) will help.  We know this is a challenge for us all but we have each other!
